commentletters

From: mbzsec@comcast.net

Sent: Wednesday, January 27, 2016 4:39 PM

To: commentletters

Subject: 2/2/16 BOARD MEETING



This letter is regarding the 2/2/16 Board Meeting. Please hold off on conservation percentage evaluations until April 2016 to allow a reevaluation of current rainfall totals. The drought situation may show adequate improvement to negate an unnecessary conservation percentage that may be applied prematurely. Thank You for the important work that the board is administrating for the overall conservation measures. We appreciate your hard work and difficult responsibilities!

Jonathan Paradis (916) 717-1714 mbzsec@comcast.com